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Queen’s Platinum 

Jubilee Celebration 

We hope that you all 

enjoyed the Jubilee 

celebrations.  In school we 

celebrated with a fantastic 

school picnic, organised by 

Miss Pettitt, crafts, learning 

about the Queen’s rein. 

The children all received a 

commemorative book 

published for the occasion. 

Congratulations to classes F2L, 1MS and 6H who won the 

Jubilee bunting competition judged by RAF Cranwell’s 

Station Commander, Group Captain Joanne Campbell. She 

was very impressed by the quality of the children’s work.  

Thank you to all the children who contributed to the bunting, 

it looked fabulous!  

The winners of the ‘Design a paper plate’ competition were: 
Bella W, Maisie S, Alexander P, Mason T, Ryan B, Connie R 
and Liam W. We received some very creative designs. 
Congratulations to all of those children.  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Sport’s Day 

 
This year, our annual Sports Day will be held on Thursday 
30th June. We are running Sports Day for Key Stage 1 
(Foundation, Year 1 and 2) and Key Stage 2 (Year 3, 4, 5, 
6) on the same day.  
 
Key Stage 2 Sports Day will commence at 10AM and 
will run until approximately 12 o’clock. You are welcome to 
bring a picnic lunch to share with your children and friends 
together on the junior school field. Once lunch is finished, 
we will bring the children back into school to register them.  
 
Key Stage 1 Sports Day will commence at 1:15PM. This 
event is scheduled to finish around 3pm when children will 
return to their classrooms before being collected as normal. 
 
If your child is taking part in Key Stage 1 Sports Day and 
you would like to join them for a picnic, you are welcome to 
do so from 12 o’clock. Please note, we do have children in 
school with allergies and would appreciate you being 
sensitive towards this, avoiding bringing in any nuts or 
shellfish. 
 
If a pre ordered hot lunch is still required, those children will 
be able to join you on the playground once they have 
finished eating in the hall.  
 
On the Day - All children are to come to school in PE kit; 
trainers or plimsolls, shorts and a t-shirt in their house team 
colour. It would also be advisable to wear hats and plenty of 

sun cream as well as bringing a full water bottle as the 
fantastic weather is due to continue. 
 
During both events, refreshments for parents will be 
available to purchase from the PTA. Photographs may be 
taken of your child only participating in the events, however 
we would appreciate it if these were not displayed on social 
network sites.  
 
You are welcome to bring a parasol or umbrella to provide 
some shade from the sun whilst enjoying your picnic. 
 
We hope you can join us in watching the sporting activities 

and enjoying a picnic lunch.  

Mrs Owen 

Non Uniform Day 

 
On Tuesday 5th July we will be having a non-uniform day.  
There is no cost, but we kindly ask for the children to bring 
in something that could be donated to the PTA Tombola stall 
which they will run at the School BBQ on Thursday 7th July. 

School BBQ 
 

The School BBQ will take place on Thursday 7th July 2022 
from 4:30pm – 6:30pm here at School. Please bring the 
family! More details to follow. 

Games Afternoon  

 
We will be holding a whole school games afternoon in school 
on 12th July 2022 .  This will be an interhouse competition 
and a chance for children to try new sports. All children are 
to come to school in PE kit, trainers or plimsolls, shorts and 
a t-shirt in their house team colour if they have one. It 
would also be advisable to wear hats and plenty of sun 
cream as well as bringing a full water bottle.  Unfortunately, 
this event is closed to spectators.  

Pirates of the Curry Bean 

 

Plans are in place for classes 4/5B, 4/5P, 6H and 6B to 

present a production called Pirates of the Curry Bean. The 

productions will take place on Tuesday 19th July at 13:30 

and 20th July at 13:30. Details concerning booking tickets 

for those classes will come out to parents via Parentmail 

shortly. 

 

SATs/ Year One Phonics Check/ Assessment 

Week 

 
Very well done to all the children who have taken 
assessments over the last couple of weeks. You have all 
worked hard and tried your very best. Well done!  
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Visit to the Houses of 

Parliament  

 
On Monday 13th June, nine 
children went to London to visit 
the Houses of Parliament.  The 
children, along with other local 
constituents, visited the House of 
Lords and the House of 
Commons and then met with Dr 
Caroline Johnson for a Question 
and Answer session.  You can 
see more photographs of the day 
on Twitter.  
 

 

Tennis  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We had a challenging time at the tennis finals held at 
Sleaford Tennis Club. It was a nice venue but when we 
dived to return some shots it was not as soft as playing on 
grass. We had to play on small courts which we found a little 
difficult as we tended to hit quite hard. We did well and were 
quite surprised when the scores came out and we had WON! 

By Theodore, Finn, Naomi and Jessica. 

Family Learning 

 
Thank you to all those who attended the Family Learning 

Course this term; ‘Family Fun With Food’. It has been 

wonderful to see the fabulous creations and to share in the 

fun over the term.  Mrs Case 

 

 

 

SEND Information  

The school website has been updated with lots of useful 

information sheets and booklets to support Special 

Educational Needs and mental health. Please contact our 

Pastoral or SEND team if you require any additional support.   

 

 

 

Experience’s Day 

Last week, KS2 pupils 
enjoyed a wonderful day 
trying out new 
experiences. The day’s 
activities included a 
policing experience, 
various sport and art 
activities and even a drill 
lesson led by Sergeant 
‘Nooky’ Nauyokas! 
Special thanks to Miss 
Rebecca Hill who 
organised the event with many volunteers from the wider 
community and RAF Cranwell.   
 

BASC Places 2022-2023 
 

All contracts and invoices for children coming to BASC next 
year have been sent out to the email address/es we have on 
file. If you have put in a booking form for a place, please 
check all inboxes and/or Junk folders to make sure you have 
received this email. If further sessions have been requested, 
they may have been placed on a waiting list and we will 
contact you as and when places have become available. 

For any queries, please contact us at: 
bookings@cranwell.lincs.sch.uk  

Lucy Errington & Sue Bowes 

BASC Managers  
 
 

 Term Dates 
 

Academic Year 2021-2022 

Term 6 : Mon 6th June—Fri 22nd July 2022 

Academic Year 2022—2023 

Term 1 : Tues 6th Sept—Fri 21st October 2022 

Term 2 : Mon 31st October — Fri 16th Dec 2022 

Term 3 : Wed 4th Jan—Fri 10th Feb 2023 

Term 4 : Mon 20th Feb—Fri 31st March 2023 

Term 5 : Tues 18th April—Fri 26th May 2023 

Term 6 : Mon 5th June—Fri 21st July 2023 

 
Twitter You can keep up to date with the exciting things 

going on in school by following our Twitter account on the 

school website and #@CranwellSchool  
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